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Heller Statement on 70th Anniversary of Pearl Harbor

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement in recognition of the 70th anniversary of the Pearl Harbor attacks:

“Today we remember the men and women killed while serving their country at Pearl Harbor and honor the families who lost loved ones in the unprovoked attack. We also remember the bravery of all of our Armed Forces who swept into action to defend democracy here in America and the right to liberty around the world. 

“In the wake of Pearl Harbor and the Second World War, the men and women of our nation rose from tragedy and returned home to drive our nation to unparalleled heights of prosperity. We owe a debt of gratitude to the Greatest Generation as they are vivid reminders of sacrifice, duty and honor that allow America to shine as the beacon of liberty around the world,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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